Cripps

Cripps sponsors the Kent Excellence in Business
Awards 2021

Cripps are delighted to support the Kent Excellence in Business Awards (KEiBA), an annual awards scheme
produced by KM Media Group and Kent County Council. Now in its 12th year (last year was suspended), KEiBA
recognises and rewards excellence in businesses across Kent with a total of 17 categories available for
organisations to enter.

We will be, once again, co-sponsoring the “Technology Business of the Year award alongside University of Kent.
The award aims to attract organisations within which technology is a key element and where its development is a
major function of the business.

Having been forced to suspend last year’s event due to the pandemic, the 2021 awards return with even more
categories to enter and a new look to the unveiling of the winners. This year the awards ceremony will take a
slightly different approach due to COVID, with no awards night — but all winners will be revealed in a special
supplement printed in October which will appear in all KM titles as well as being featured on KentOnline, our
radio station kmfm and also on KMTV.

The awards are now open for entries. Full details on how to enter are available at keiba.co.uk.


http://keiba.co.uk/

